
Resolution 2010-2011-5 Revision to Policy Concerning Appointment and Evaluation 

of Chairs and Directors 

(From the Personnel Committee) 

 

Whereas, faculty participation in the evaluation of their chairs and/or directors is crucial; and 

 

Whereas, the role of faculty in this process in the Faculty Handbook is currently unclear; and 

 

Whereas, this has had the effect of limiting the participation of the faculty from the 

departments/school conducting the review; therefore 

 

Be it resolved, that chair/director review committees will consist of faculty from the 

department/school conducting the review and others whom the dean deems appropriate; and 

 

Be it further resolved, that the language in the Faculty Handbook be clarified to make explicit 

the role of the faculty in the review process of their chairs/directors. 


